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We are residents of 311 Ash St. New Westminster for X years now. We are opposed to the 
proposed additional units to be done because we will be removed from our parking stall and 
we will be directly affected during the construction when or if it happens because we live on 
the first floor. Kindly hear our plea and re consider approving their application.

Respectfully,

Donnie and Victoria Arciaga
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